

COMMUNITY MEMO: WARM WEAHTER 24TH JUNE 2024

Dear Families

You will know from our behaviour policy that we make arrangements for students during periods of warm weather. The text below is taken direct from our <u>Behaviour Policy</u>.

• "During Half term 5 and 6 (and HT1 in adverse weather – this would be communicated with families) students are permitted to wear tailored shorts and knee length skirts without tights. During times of adverse weather students will be encouraged to remove ties, jumpers and blazers so they are comfortable. We do not want weather conditions impeding on the students Learning."

Students are still required to have their shirts tucked in at all times (as I do) to ensure appropriate standards across the Academy.

Whilst we are in the 'British Summer' period, please also remember to provide your child with sunscreen should they be outside.